LETTER DATED 9 DECEMBER 1986 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF NICARAGUA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Decision

At its 2728th meeting, on 10 December 1986, the Council decided to invite the representatives of Honduras and Nicaragua to participate, without vote, in the discussion of the item entitled "Letter dated 9 December 1986 from the Permanent Representative of Nicaragua to the United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council (S/18513)".77

77 Ibid.

Part II. Other matters considered by the Security Council

RECOMMENDATION REGARDING THE APPOINTMENT OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 78

At its 2714th meeting, held in private on 10 October 1986, the Council considered the question of the recommendation for the appointment of the Secretary-General of the United Nations.

⁷⁸ Resolutions or decisions on this question were also adopted by the Council in 1946, 1950, 1953, 1957, 1962, 1966, 1971, 1976 and 1981.

Resolution 589 (1986)

of 10 October 1986

The Security Council,

Having considered the question of the recommendation for the appointment of the Secretary-General of the United Nations,

Recommends to the General Assembly that Mr. Javier Pérez de Cuéllar be appointed Secretary-General of the United Nations for a second term of office from 1 January 1987 to 31 December 1991.

Adopted unanimously at the 2714th (closed) meeting.